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Dear Members,

As we wind down for the Christmas holidays at is a great time to look

back and reflect over the past year on some of our achievements in our
el

Apart from being on & sound financial footing, we have increased our
sessions from 2 to 3 per week. Our Wednesday game, ably run by Bill
Pinfold, is well patronised and used by some of our newer members to

gain experience at Dup¢1cate Erlage.

We have 152 finencial Fembers and 38 Home Club Members at last count

which entitles us to six Red Point Bvents per yeer.

4t our last committee meeting for 1990 on Tuesday last, &t was decided to
run a Graded Pairs Compefition for Thursdays which will be Red Pointéd.

tnd for our Wednesday people, an event over 3 weeks called the PATRONS CUP.
2s you all know our Pestron is Zelda Overhall who supports our Wednesday
game by playing with newer members often her own pupils. The dates of
these new events will be get into our new programe which is being drawn

up shortly and available fior our Annual Presentation Dinner and hnnual
General Meeting on Friday the 22nd MARCH. This will be held in the BOWLIEG
CLUB. Please keep this date aside.

Anyone thinking of coming on the Committee next year, there will be some
vacancies coming up. Our meetings zre only held gbout 6 times a yezar

and are not too demanding. :

Our budget submissions for the coming year hm®e gone into the Sports Committee
We are hoping to receive some subsidy for our OPEN TOURNAMERT DAYwhich
will become an annual event and held late May or early June. This is our
biggest event of the year and we are hoping it will be better patronised
by our members than last time by offering extra prigzes for lower ranked
players.

Lezding the Monthly Medal tally once again are the Chams. Theresa & Guy
seem to have a monopd¥y on this event.
In update on the winners of all our major evenis this year so far;
AUTUFN PAIRS: Adele Mills & Peter Berzins
CLUR MIXED PAIRS: Zeldez Overhall & Graham Winder
WI“TEP PAIRS: Jack Rushbrook & Jchrn White
C1lUB PAIRS CHANPIONS: Theresa & Guy Chan
OPEN TOURNAMENT DAY : Randall & Lorraine Harkness
SERING PAERS: Eelen Ezaton & Pkl’ Morris
Gliub TEANMS CHAMPIONSHER: Colin & Josie TTLguﬁL
Rand¢l1 & Lorraine HARKNESS
Bill Thomson

Summer PATRS: Bill Thomson & Peter Berzizs.
The last event on the calender coming up will be the KEw YEARS CTP
CI MONDAY 7th January (Red Foints). There willlllf be " mo bieldoe  on Mondoys
the 24tk and %*1st December, or Wednesday 26th December. Otherwise all

gares as listed.
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